
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the midpoint of the fall semester, we are excited 

to invite you to our Fall Parent/Teacher Conference Open House on October 18 and October 23 from 

4:00-7:00pm. During these conferences, you will have the opportunity to meet with your child's teachers 

and discuss their academic progress, as well as their overall citizenship. These conferences are not by 

appointment, but are open-house style, so first come first serve between 4:00-7:00pm on both evenings.  

One of the key components of your child's education is their development as responsible and 

respectful members of our school community. In addition to academic achievement, we also evaluate and 

report on their citizenship throughout the school year. We believe that good citizenship skills, such as 

respect for others, responsibility, and cooperation, are essential for their growth as well-rounded 

individuals. 

As you may remember, we moved from four quarters to two semesters and with this move we only 

have two report cards this year, one at the end of each semester. Please remember you are ALWAYS able 

to view your student’s grades via PowerSchool at ANYTIME during the school year. We recommend you 

get the app for PowerSchool, so you can keep up on your student’s grades, attendance, homework, etc.  

We are excited to inform you that progress reports specifically focusing on your child's 

citizenship/behavior will be available for grades 6-12 from each of your student’s teachers during the Fall 

Parent/Teacher Conferences. These reports will provide you with valuable insights into how your child is 

demonstrating these important citizenship qualities in the school environment. During your conference 

time, you will have the opportunity to meet with your child's teachers, discuss their academic progress, and 

review their citizenship Progress Report. This is an excellent chance to have an open and constructive 

conversation about your child's education and development. 

If you are unable to attend the Fall Parent/Teacher Conferences on the specified dates, please reach 

out to your child's teachers to schedule an alternative meeting or request a copy of the Progress Report. We 

value your involvement in your child's education and look forward to meeting with you during the Fall 

Conferences. Together, we can support your child's growth academically and personally. If you have any 

questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me! 

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education. 

Sincerely, 

 
Ms. Blotsky,  

MS/HS Principal 


